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Next Meeting: 

Monday 
20th March 2017 
 
4 – 5:30pm 
 
Valentines High School 
Cranbrook Road 
Ilford 

IG2 6HX 

Focus on Mechanics in the New A 
Level 

Redbridge Teachers 
Network 

For more information 
contact:  

James Morris 
jamesmorris@furthermaths.org.uk 

Don’t miss our 
future meetings 

Dates & Topics to be 
discussed at the next 
meeting. 

 

At this meeting:  
As part of the new A Level, all schools will be expected to teach mechanics and 

statistics.  In this meeting we will focus on some of the mechanics requirements. 

  

These questions will be considered: 

 Ways in which kinematics at A Level can be linked to GCSE 

 Ways in which the problem solving and modelling requirement may be used in 

mechanics lessons. 

 

Please bring a laptop with an up to date version of java. 
We will be looking at a java file as part of the network.  To get the most out 
of the session please bring a laptop (not a tablet) with an up to date version 
of java. 
 

The Redbridge Teacher Network is an FMSP-funded project allowing teachers of 
maths to meet, to collaborate and to share professional development. We meet 
termly and anyone may attend. 

This session is free thanks to funding from the FMSP. Light refreshments will be 
provided.  
 
For more information please contact:  

 
James Morris 
jamesmorris@furthermaths.org.uk  
07887 508 386  
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